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Dear Parents and children,  

It has been lovely to see the children back after half term with all their stories to tell. The wind really did impact on the  
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equipment.  

It has been a busy week with getting back to our routines and World Book Day. The children all looked so wonderful 

dressed up and were very enthusiastic to talk about their favourite book. We are looking forward to Science Week next week 

with activities happening throughout the week including a visit to the amazing Discovery 42, the Cornish Science Museum 

for every child. We will also be taking part in a whole school experiment and a home learning challenge! What fun.  

The news from Ukraine has certainly rocked us all and the children have been searching for ways they can help. Thank 

you for all your donations so far, we have been really overwhelmed with your generosity and kindness. We will continue 

to collect medical and personal hygiene items on Monday.  

Red Nose Day is also approaching fast, from next week we are selling noses in the Tuck Shop £1.50 each, run by the Year 
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£1 would be wonderful for this worthy cause.  

Next week we will send out appointments online for 

face to face Parents Evening in the week beginning the 

28th March. In these meetings we will be asking your 

views on how your child is getting on at school and 

sharing ours. If you have any particular concerns, 

please let Mrs. Evison know and we can arrange 

another meeting that has the capacity to be longer.  

I hope you have a lovely weekend and manage to get 

outside with these lighter evenings.  

 

Stay safe and well,  

Mrs Evison  

Dates for the Diary  

Ý 7th -  11th Mar -  Science Week  

Ý 9th/10th March -  Discovering 42 Trips  

Ý 12th March -  Community Litter pick  

Ý 15th March -  Class Photos  

 

Ý 18th March -  Comic Relief: Red Nose Day  

Ý 21st March -  Wheal Busy -  Carnyorth Parent Meeting 

3.20pm (Hall)  

Ý 8th April -  end of term -  1pm 

Ý 25th April -  Cornish Caretakers Performance  



The opportunities and challenges of an increasingly online world continue to 

play an ever larger part in our lives. With this in mind, our multi academy 

trust, TPAT, are able to offer our parents a free Parenting in the Digital 

World help session. Please scan the below QR code to log on.  


